Hello,

Maryland is fortunate to be a state with intelligent individuals that are capable of making
sensible decisions for the future. We cannot be myopic; we must look to the future. We need to
ensure that any decisions we make now are the best for the current time and will not need to be
amended or reversed in the future. Dedicating time and individuals to study our needs is a
worthwhile use of our resources that would increase our efficiency for the future, instead of
focusing only on the present. Please support SB 0953.

Thank you,

Whitney Miller
Maryland Resident



